
lost & foundlost & found
Please take some time to go though our

lost and found.  It is becoming
overloaded with lots of lost items.  



The lost and found will be cleaned out on
Friday, November 4th, so if your student

is missing any items you will want to
check prior to this date. 



The lost and found is located downstairs

at the end of the cafeteria hallway.  
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upcoming eventsupcoming events

thank youthank you

October 31 - Halloween celebrations
Parade 9:00, Hot Beverage Sale 8:30-9:30, Class Activities (info from teachers)

November 1 - Asynchronous Learning Day
November 4 - End of Quarter 1

November 4 - Uppers Kinetic Sculpture Parade 2:15 PM
November 7 - Philosophy Café 6:30 PM
November 10 - Report Cards Available






Thank you to the many wonderful OC 
 community members who provided
dinner during PTK's.  This was really

appreciated by our staff.  This was very
helpful as the teachers worked a couple

late nights to meet with each of you
individually.  



We hope you enjoyed the wonderful book

fair during PTK's.  Thank you to those
members of our community who put in
extra hours to make this available for

everyone to enjoy.  



As the weather starts to turn colder please make sure students have the appropriate outerwear to
keep them warm during recess.  



thank you for your efforts on getting students to school on time each day.  our teachers utilize
every minute each day and it is so important for students to be at school on time.  consistent

attendance helps lower student anxiety and allows them to be better prepared for their learning. 



Did you know that being late just 10 minutes a day is the same of missing 1.5 weeks of school, and 30
minutes late is the same as missing 4 weeks of school?  We apreciate your efforts to get students

to school on time each day so they don't miss out on valuable instructional time. 


